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	To: …………..


		Dear All,

Herewith some photos of the girls in their new pairs of shoes, for school and for the Sunday church activities.  
Sister Sharon and Sister Loren of the Holy Family Home, told me how happy and excited the girls were when they received their new shoes.  
Smiles all over the home...all day long.  One of the girls, 12 years old, received her first pair of shoes. She never had one until now.
More girls received shoes but we have no photos of these yet.  

So thank you all for your support in this fundraising, for  Dr. D. Adams who is already looking forward to next year's fundraising action.  She never fails to amaze us.

Thank you to our friends who could not physically attend the workshop but gave much anyway .
I wish I could see the girls walking proudly in their new shoes.

Till next time

Sincerely
SPOSA CHILD

  







